ASHGROVE ENGINEERING
ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY
The Control of Pollution Act and the Environmental Protection Act impose a duty on everyone to prevent pollution to the environment. In order to fulfil its obligations it is the policy of this Company that all work activities will be assessed with regard to the level of risk to the environment.

ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY STATEMENT
Ashgrove Engineering is aware that some of the activities undertaken in the course of its business will have an impact on the environment in some way.  We are committed to identifying the effect of our business activities on the environment and working to limit these.  
We constantly look to improve our performance in this area.  These are the measures we currently take :

· We fully comply with all the relevant environmental legislation

· We re-use all packaging materials where possible.  Recycle that which is unsuitable to be re-used.

· We recycle, where possible, waste paper and re-use shredded paper as packing material.

· We ensure that any hazardous waste is disposed of by a competent, regulated authority.
· We encourage and provide facilities to recycle packaging and glass in the employee canteen area.

· We separate and recycle all our waste metal.

· We have recorded maintenance schedules on CNC machinery to ensure efficient running and minimize use of electricity.  

· The economic advantages of consciously improving our environmental performance are more than clear to us and fit perfectly with our work towards becoming a leaner and cleaner organisation.

· This policy will be made available to all members of staff, customers and suppliers through our web-site.

· This policy will be updated annually.
